
From: Ron Greeley
To: City Council; Keith Scully; Betsy Robertson; Doris McConnell; Laura Mork; Eben Pobee; Chris Roberts; John

Ramsdell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ordinance 968: Please retain 10% of significant trees
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 6:23:48 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To My Council Persons:

I believe it is important to include the retention of 10% significant trees in regulations for
MUR-70’ building sites in Ordinance 968.  

I believe, this is part of MUR-80’ building codes. 
 
Thanks for your consideration,

Ron Greeley
20233 - 23 Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177-2364
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